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In God’s love we learn and grow together 
 

Headteacher: Mrs J P Conley 

 

 

 14th November 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Reception to Year 6 Children 

 

Our Christmas Movie Night will take place on Thursday 28th November, 3.30 pm – 5.30 pm.  

The Christmas film has not yet been decided on,  but it will be either a U or PG rating. 

 

Tickets prices are below. The ticket price will include a drink, a hot dog and a small packet 

of sweets.  Tickets are limited so please purchase ASAP.  Due to staffing numbers, children 

will not be able to pay on the door, on the evening.  

 

£ 5 per child £ 8 for two children £3 for each additional child 

 

As the Movie Night starts at 3.30 pm, children can bring a Christmas jumper or their 

pyjamas into school.  They will change into these at the end of the school day. 

 

If you would like a ticket/s, please complete the form below and return to school, with 

your ticket money by Thursday 21st November.  All money raised will go towards school 

funds.  

 

Many thanks for your continued support.   

 
 
 
 
Mrs J Conley 
Headteacher 
 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Christmas Movie Night : Thursday 28th November 2024 

Please return to the School Office  

 

Child/rens Names Class/Classes Ticket Money 

Enclosed £ 

   

   

   

Would love to attend the Christmas Movie Night and will be collected, by an adult at 5.30 

pm  

 

Parental Signature: 

Parental Name:                                                                                                Date: 
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